
                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

St. Catherine’s Primary School 

Newsletter 
December 2016 

 

 
 

 
St. Catherine’s Primary School 

Brabloch Crescent 

Paisley 

PA3 4RG 

Head Teacher – Mrs. Teresa Brown 

0141 887 6085 
email – enquiries@st-catherines.renfrewshire.sch.uk 

Website -   https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/stcatherines    

 

 

Diary Dates 
  
December 
 
  7 
13 
14 
15 
16 
20 
 
 
January 
 
5 
11 
12 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Pantomime ‘Dick Whittington’ 
Christmas Show 1:30pm 
Christmas Show 10:00am 
Christmas Show 1:30pm 
Christmas Parties 
Non Uniform Day: last day of term 
 
 
 
 
School re-opens for the new term at 9am 
Primary 1 registration 
Primary 1 registration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

     

  

  

  

  

Morning Break Price List 

 
Item Price 

Pancakes 30p 

Small cakes/home baking 30p 

Fruit Yoghurt 30p 

Toast (2) 25p 

Toast (1) 15p 

Bottled water  25p 

Milk 10p 

Flavoured Milk 12p 

Aqua flavoured Juice 30p 

Pure juice cuplets 20p 

Fruit Selection 25p 
Crackers and Low Fat Cheese/Flora/Jam 30p 

Mini Raisins 25p 
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Relaxed entry 
Each morning an early warning bell rings at 8.55am to remind all children 
to finish playing and make their way quickly to the door adjacent to the 
steps at the back of the school.  The school day begins promptly at 
9.00am and pupils are required to be in the building by this time.  
Class registers are taken at 9:00am promptly. Latecomers must always 
report directly to the office staff. 

School Christmas Show: ‘Tinsel and Tea Towels’ 
The main door will be opened 15 minutes prior to the start of each 
performance of the Christmas Show; doors will open at 1:15pm 
prior to the afternoon performances on 13th and 15th and 9:45am 
prior to the morning performance on the 14th.  
This year we are, once again, fundraising on behalf of the Paisley 
Foodbank Christmas Appeal. All donations collected for Christmas 
Show Programmes will be sent to the Paisley Food Bank.  
 
Parent Council Christmas Fayre 
The Parent Council Christmas Fayre was a huge success and 
raised £2,200 for Parent Council Funds.  Well done and sincere 
thanks to the members of our Parent Council for their hard work 
and commitment in organising such a marvellous event.  Thank you 
also to the parents, pupils and members of staff who came along to 
support the school at this event. 
 
Parent Council Christmas Discos 
The Parent Council Christmas Discos will take place on Thursday 
8th December at 6:30p.m -7:30pm for Primary 1 to Primary 3 and 
7:30pm - 8:45pm for Primary 4 to Primary 7.  More information 
about these events will be sent out by the Parent Council in due 
course. 
  
Christmas holidays  
School will close at 2:30p.m on Tuesday 20th December for the 
Christmas holidays and will reopen at 9:00am on Thursday 5th 
January 2016. Please note that Tuesday 20th December is a non-
uniform day for pupils, with the usual donation of £1 per child or £2 
per family for those wishing to take part. 
 
Christmas Parties 
All classes will have their Christmas Party on Friday 16th 
December. The staff have organised a lovely day for all of the 
children involving games, activities and a special visitor. Children 
may wear their own clothes on the day.  
 
Credit Union 
Our friends at White Cart Credit Union have gifted a savings bank 
to every child in the school. These will be sent home later this 
week.  

Although we encourage children to tell us about their achievements 
out with school we are sure that we don’t know about lots of things 
however big or small, for this reason we would like your help. If you 
feel that your child has accomplished something for the first time, 
improved in something, or has achieved an award (yellow belt in Judo, 
badges at Scouts/Brownies/Boys Brigade etc) please let us know by 
completing the tear off slip below. This will then be shared at 
assembly and added to our achievements records. 
 
Recognition of Achievement 
 
I’d like (name)  _________________________________     
 
(class)    _________________________________  
 
to be recognised for his/her achievement in  
 
_________________________________________________ 
 
He/She 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent’s Signature _________________________________ 
 
Date   _________________________________ 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                           

 
 

 

   

 
 


